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Wednesday 30th November 2022 

Re: Church trip for Reception 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

We will be visiting ‘The Forum’ on the morning of Friday 9th December to take part in an 

interactive story telling of the nativity story with Rev. Dominic Hubbuck and to find out what 

Christians celebrate at Christmas time. If your child would like to wear a Christmas jumper, 

please do!  

If you are available to volunteer, please speak to a member of the Reception team at 

drop off or email the office. We will be leaving at 9.15 and return before lunch.  

 

Thank you for your support, 

Mrs Jones & Mr Mentlak 

 
 


